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MESSAGE FROM THE PRESIDENT, Vic Picou

Dear PSA Members,

I spent the morning at the Pasadena Central Library appreciating the

stunning craftsmanship seen in the oak interior, the tall windows, and

the friendly people.  The beautiful display cabinets await our CURIOSITY

entries for the October Library exhibition.

Let’s make 2015 a memorable 90th year for PSA and our communities.

 In celebration of this anniversary, we will have a new “banner” graphic

for our website and for all 2015 publicity.

The Exhibitions Task Force (ETF) met recently to take a close look at

exhibitions’ management (volunteers, types of shows, policies, venues,

fees, jurors, and schedule). The ETF will meet again September 20th

and will report to the Board in October.   If you want the ETF to hear your

comments, send me an email as soon as possible. 

Speaking of Task Forces, if you are interested in helping to create a new

Membership Committee, contact me.  Marion Dies has been “the

Membership Committee” and will continue being in charge of the New

Member Screening.  Other membership services are handled through

Rhonda for the website and Pat with Hospitality.  We want to get

everyone on the same page and agree on objectives and duties of the

committee. 

PSA is a resource for opportunities other than our PSA-sponsored

exhibitions.  This outreach occurs as members share news of possible

venues.  ARTWALK is one of these events.  I call this Special Ops for

now, but the idea is to network so we can broaden our footprint in and

around Pasadena.  Pita Jungle Restaurant contacted us as a resource

for artists’ works to be exhibited at their Pasadena location.   More

details on Sept 13th, but starting Sept. 3rd, Susan Chesney, Lynn

Chang, and George Miller will be the first PSA artists to show at this

venue.  This is not a PSA exhibition but rather an “artist­direct venue” or

Special Ops.    Pita Jungle (43 East Colorado Ave) could be an exclusive

venue for PSA members only, so check it out and enjoy the food.

George Miller, V.P., is coordinating the Pasadena Playhouse ARTWalk,

October 11th.  We will have a 10’x 20’ canopied space for art, volunteers,

and scheduled demonstrations.

BLINN HOUSE (Women’s City Club), 160 N. Oakland Ave, will be our

new “home” for our monthly meetings – starting October 4th – and for bi­

annual exhibitions.   Note that there is a dress code (business casual /

no shorts or denim).   Currently they are hosting the summer show of

California Art League (closes Sept 26).  

I look forward to seeing you at our next meeting, September 13th at

Pasadena Museum of History - our last meeting at the Museum.  Please

bring some art-related objects for the raffle.   Bring an art friend with

you!!!

Have a good day, 

Victor Picou

MEET OUR ARTISTS:   LINDA TERNOIR

I’ve been an artist all of my life.  I made

drawings with pencils and crayons when I

was a child. I took classes at the Art

Institute of Chicago, when I was middle

school age.  I majored in art at the

University of Illinois. I taught art at an

alternative middle school for two years.

 I’ve led exploratory art workshops for

various age groups, including a detention

facility for young boys. I choose to make

paintings and drawings from vivid and

persistent images that flood my mind.  I

love every form of story. I’ve exhibited in

solo, duo, and group shows.  I’ve been a member of PSA and Secretary

since 2006. I have a daughter, son, and two grandsons.

RAFFLE UPDATE:

Hello PSA Members,

We hold a raffle at the general meeting every month to raise funds

for members who need assistance with paying their dues.  You can

help in two ways. First, please bring art or art-related donations to

be raffled. Art supplies and members' signed artwork would be

wonderful. Second, bring your dollars. Raffle tickets are $3 for one

and $5 for 2. The more money we bring in, the more we help our

members.  Thank you!    Eve Kessler

ANNUAL DUES ARE DUE ($48.00) - June 1, 2014 - May 31, 2015.  If

you haven't already, please pay your dues..  You can pay online on

the Members' Only side of the site ("PSA Business"), send a check,

or bring a check or credit card to the meeting.   Thanks.  Rhonda.

HELP NAME OUR NEW NEWSLETTER!
Send your ideas to Vic:

President@PasadenaSocietyofArtists.org

Monthly Meetings

NOTE: Meetings will no longer be held
exclusively on the second Saturday of the
month. Please note individual dates for the
meetings.

SEPTEMBER Monthly Meeting: Please note this
is the last meeting at Pasadena Museum of
History:

Saturday, September 13
Pasadena Museum of History, 470 W. Walnut
Street, Pasadena, CA 91103 
12noon - Board meeting //  1:00p  - General
Meeting // Followed by Program 

September Program:
Richard Scott, is an artist (oil and watercolor),
architectural illustrator, landscape architect, and
teacher and will give us a presentation on
sketching based on his book Sketching - From
Square One to Trafalgar Square. The
presentation is a 60-minute session outlining
Richard's drawing approach for artists. Richard
has presented drawing and painting
demonstrations for Mid Valley Art League,
Verdugo Hills Art Association, and the Carlsbad
Oceanside Art League.

OCTOBER Monthly Meeting: 
Please note the new location and revised
date:

Saturday, October 4 (1st Saturday)
BLINN HOUSE (Women's City Club), 160 N.
Oakland Ave, Pasadena, CA, 91101
Newcomb Room, 12noon - Board meeting //
1:00p - General Meeting

October Program: Our October meeting will be
held on October 4 in order not to conflict with the
Pasadena ARTWALK.

Robert Crook will give a presentation: Making
Something From  - Something: An Artist's Guide
to Copyright in Derivative Works and the Fair
Use Doctrine. 

PSA ANNUAL PARTY -

August 9

A BIG THANKS to Jackie &

Bill Steimke for their

wonderful hospitality!   For

more pictures (& captions) go to News and

Events on our website.

UPCOMING PSA EXHIBITIONS:

Please see website for details

Pasadena Central Library Take-In Reminder:

Central Library Exhibition "Curiosity"

Take-in: Saturday, September 6 at Mountain

View Memorial Art Gallery. 

For additional information refer to the CFE

posted on the Member's Only side of the PSA

website.

September 13 - 27, 2014:

Distinguished Artist Exhibition Series #5:

Argie Taylor Retrospective

Artists Reception: Saturday, September 13,

5pm to 8pm.

View rarely seen and thought- provoking artwork

created by long-time member and former PSA

President Argie Taylor.  

Location: Towns Burr Gallery, Burbank, 

Director:  Rebecca Pollack 

Curator:  Jay Belloli

October 1 - 31, 2014:

Pasadena Library "Curiosity" Exhibition

Location: Pasadena Central Library 

Important Schedule Change:

Artist's Reception: Sunday, October 5, 1:30pm

to 4:30pm in the East Patio.

Saturday, October 11, 2014:

ARTWalk - Pasadena Playhouse District

El Molino Avenue, Pasadena

November 15 - 29, 2014:

PSA 89th Annual Juried Exhibition

Location: Segil Fine Art Gallery, Monrovia

Exhibition Director: Larry Rodgers

Juror: Joseph L. Futtner
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